
 

 
 

 

  

   

 
 

 

September 7, 2023 

To Whom it May Concern: 

The National Science Foundation (NSF) requests a one- -year Renewal of an Incidental 
Harassment A   issued on December 14, 2022, for “Low-Energy Marine 

 
2022/2023.”           

 

The purpose of the cruise was to collect      data,   
 samples to understand if, how, when, and why the Ross Ice Shelf 

unpinned from         The cruise included two main 
 

There was a 

As a consequence, only the 
 occurred and  Area were 

deferred. 

            
McMurdo Station, Antarctica on February 23, 2024. 

The requested Renewal would          
  

in the initial IHA
 

          same location, same 
 mmer), same total 

duration/amount              
  

 
t

       pursued in 2024.  Please refer to the IHA Application, 
   -          

 

2415 Eisenhower Avenue | Alexandria, VA 22314, Suite W7100 



 

   
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  

nature 
 

    Renewal would allow for completion of the    
conditions identified in the issued IHA.  

 

Sincerely, 

Digitally signed by Polly A 
PenhalePolly A Penhale Date: 2023.09.07 15:41:12 
-05'00' 

Polly A. Penhale, PhD
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